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Shishda Haws

Welcome Back!
It’s definitely time for news of The Shishda Haws Rehabilitation and Fitness Center.  

To recap the project, this will be an approximately 13,500 square foot rehabilitation 
and fitness center constructed on the Kilkich Indian Reservation. The space will house 
physical therapy, massage, and chiropractic services; a large fitness classroom; and a 
generous equipment area for cardio, exercise, rehabilitation and weight equipment 
with space for stretching.  There will also be a small grab-and-go deli, bouldering wall, 
and covered multi-use sport court for basketball, volleyball, pickleball, and four 
square. A soft-surface pedestrian path, natural play areas, and a fenced playground 
that caters to pre-school and early school-age children will surround the facility 
inviting all ages to enjoy the space.
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Last October, we let you know that the general contractor, S+B James, was 
mobilizing on site and there would be parking adjustments.  

Fast forward to January and while you may have seen some sitework, not a whole 
lot has changed.  During this very wet weather, the schedule has pushed out a little 
bit.  We also worked on refining the design of and ordering the Pre-Engineered 
Manufactured Building (PEMB).  
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Learn more

Up Next & Impacts:
Starting next Monday,  February 
5th, over excavation and 
compaction will begin.  This work 
will use a vibratory compaction 
roller.  This will cause vibration to 
the surrounding buildings.  This 
work will occur February 5th & 6th 
as well as the week of February 
11th-15th.  

There will also be a few trees that 
need to be removed in preparation 
of the new sewer line to the 
building.  These are being removed 
as a preventative measure to avoid
future issues with tree roots damaging the sewer lines.  Another natural screening 
option will replace them towards the end of this project. 

Also, next week, On Monday, February 5th, some of the materials for the new 
building will be arriving on site.  These large trucks will come through the 
intersection and through to the bogs on the north side of the Kilkich Administration 
Building to where the materials will be offloaded.  See the next page for a map of 
these activities.  

Thank you all for your patience in receiving this information and 
for your understanding as we work through some of these 
impacts.
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Material Delivery Route & Site Map
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